
11th January 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Esher Rugby Club are very excited to announce that they will be taking after school tag 
rugby Cleves for Year 3 to 5 Thursdays 3:20pm-4:30pm.   

The sessions will start on Thursday 19th January 2023 and run for 9 weeks at £5 a session.  

In the club your child will be taught by a 1XV Esher Rugby Player and learn 

-How to play tag rugby, learn fundamentals and transferable skills   

-Engage in a healthy active sport 

-Have fun!  

As there are limited spaces in the club, registration will operate on a first come, first served 
basis. If you would like your child to attend Esher Rugby Tag Rugby After School group click 
on https://www.clubs-hub.com/esher  

If you have any issues booking, please contact community@esherrugby.com 

Kind Regards, 

Theo Skoumbourdis  

Head Of Community at Esher Rugby  
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